
Volunteers Required 
We are always looking for new 
volunteers to come along and 

support the events.  If you would like 
to help out at the odd disco, have 
some great ideas for fund raising 
events, or get more involved, we 

would love to hear from you. 
 

                      
  
                      

 

  
  

Autumn Term Events 
You may have noticed our new 
notice board on the KS1 playground 
next to the foundation doors. If not 
come and have a look! Lots of info 
on there about fundraising, events 
and meetings. 

Last term was a busy one as usual 
with the Christmas Fayre and raffles. 

The Christmas Fayre was another 
busy one and we hope you enjoyed it 

and the new addition of Santa’s 
Grotto. 

 
                        

Upcoming Events 
 
We didn’t hold our 
traditional Christmas 
Disco this year as there 
were so many other 
events on at School it was 
impossible to fit it in! 
Instead we are planning a 
glow disco on Friday 31st 
January-booking forms 
will be out soon! 
There will also be another 
bake sale on Valentine’s 
Day and raffles at the 
Easter shows. 
Keep an eye on our 
playground notice boards, 
events webpage 
(https://victoriadockschoo
l.org.uk/upcoming-
events/ ) facebook and 
twitter for more details. 
            

 
Finances 

So far we have raised  

 £558 from the fayre  

 £328 from the raffles 
We have donated to the school council to provide their jumpers. 
 
More details can be seen on our Using the Funds web page - 
https://victoriadockschool.org.uk/new-using-the-funds/  

100 Club Lottery 
Interested in joining?  Speak to our 
Treasurer or check out the details on 
our web page - 
https://victoriadockschool.org.uk/pt
fa-3/100-club/ 

 

     PTFA News        
We have welcomed a new member Claire Gray and would like to thank all the parent volunteers for their 

support at the raffles and Fayre. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Ways to contact the PTFA: 

        https://victoriadockschool.org.uk/ptfa          Victoria Dock                                  @VPtfa 
                                                                                                Primary School PTFA 
 

 

 
Thank You! 

 
Without your support of the PTFA 

events we would not be able to 
support the children by funding 

additional resources. 
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